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Vivian Wang, Director at Encon Commercial Inc. is responsible for 
client relations and facilitating the leasing and buying of            
commercial, office, and industrial properties throughout the     
Greater Los Angeles area. Ms. Wang demonstrates a thorough 
understanding of client requirements, and advising on critical        
decisions relating to company growth and logistical layout. 

Ms. Wang’s career began assisting oversees business owners in 
establishing their businesses in the South Bay area of Los Angeles. 
She worked with logistic managers to coordinate shipments from 
other countries to their locations in the United States. Ms. Wang’s 
vast knowledge of oversees business is a great asset in assisting 
companies who are looking to open a warehouse or office facility in 
the Greater Los Angeles Area. Ms. Wang offers the ability to advise 
each client with a set of solutions to help them make informed           
decisions.

With her prior experience, Ms. Wang has dedicated her career to 
locating functional distribution and office space as well as            
investment properties within the Greater Los Angeles market. Her 
objective is to analyze the market and negotiate the best price, rate 
and options for every client. She focuses her efforts on delivering 
spaces that meet distribution, trucking and administrative needs 
and on pointing out the benefits of each facility. Ms. Wang’s            
customized support delivers quick answers, a strong network 
among landlords and brokers, and the expertise to identify safe, 
clean and functional properties. Furthermore, she offers expertise 
derived from a strong background in assisting companies locate to 
Greater Los Angeles. 

Ms. Wang is fluent in Mandarin and relocated to the Los Angeles 
area nine years ago where she enjoys spending time with family.


